
























the State of Maine Freedom of Access Act (FOAA). 1 M.R.S. §§ 401 et seq.; 5 M.R.S. § 1825-B 
(6). 

This award decision is conditioned upon final approval by the State Procurement Review 
Committee and the successful negotiation of a contract. A Statement of Appeal Rights has 
been provided with this letter; see below. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

Sincerely, 

Ana Hicks 
Senior Policy Analyst and Children's Cabinet Coordinator 
Governor's Office of Policy Innovation and the Future 
ana.hicks@maine.gov 

(207) 446-5901
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